
Look at what we’ve 
been learning

Autumn 2



Communication and language
We have been learning lots of new 
vocabulary linked to the celebrations 
we have been learning about. 

We have been 
focusing on engaging 
with story times and 
building our familiarity 
with a few stories 
linked to our topic so 
we can retell to our 
friends. 

Our Nativity performance gave us chance to use our voice to retell the 
story and sing songs to others. 



Physical Development

Fine motor skills has been 
one of our main focuses this 
term. We have been 
practising our cutting skills 
and developing with the 
dough in dough disco. 

We have lots of areas to 
develop our fine motor and 
gross motor control across 
the classroom and outside. 



Personal, Social and Emotional Development

We have been working on our 
independence this term, doing things 
for others, what it means to be kind 
and working together. 



Literacy

Our phonics have really taken off this term and we have lots 
of readers and writers in Reception now! We have been 
practising this at every opportunity. We have also been 
making cards and invitations to reflect our Celebrations topic. 



Maths We have been continuing 
with our learning about 
number, using shape and 
pattern and counting how 
many. 



Understanding the World
In our Celebrations topic we 
have been learning about 
Autumn festivals, Bonfire Night, 
Remembrance Day, birthdays, 
Diwali and Christmas. 

In the Wild 
Area we have 
been looking 
at the 
changing 
seasons.



Expressive Arts and Design 

We have been using 
shape and pattern in 
our creations this 
term. 

We have 
been finding 
out about 
pulse and 
beats in 
music.

A lot of our 
creations have 
reflected the 
celebrations we 
have been 
learning about. 



Our Wriggly Christmas Nativity! 





Our Wriggly Christmas Nativity! 




